Welcome Back to a New Academic Year! (30/08/2010)

Dear All,

The University Library would like to welcome you all back to a new academic year, and in particular
the new academic and administrative staff who have just joined the University.

With its rich resources (both print and electronic) and professional staff, the University Library
aims to assist you in your teaching and research endeavor. While you are welcome to visit us, you
may use some of the services and resources on the web by clickinghttp:/library.umac.mo/lib.html.

In order to let you know the Library’s facilities, services and resources, two orientation sessions for
the new staff have been organized on 14 and 15 September. We will email all the new staff with
details later.

We would also like to let you know that a Faculty Liaison Librarians Scheme is in place and these
Librarians serve as a bridge between the Faculty and the Library. If you have any questions
regarding the Library, please feel free to contact them. Their names and contact information are
as follows:

|Faculty/Centre ||Name || Telephone || E-mail |
IFBA ||Prisc illa Pun || Ext.8167 || Nipun@umac.mo |
IFED, ICMS ||Raymond Wong || Ext.8189 || Raymondw @umac.mo |
[FLL [Helen Teong I Ext.8186 I Helenhki(@umac.mo |
IFSH, ELC [Billy Leung || Ext.8191 | Billyl@umac.mo |
[FST INorman Lo I Ext.8171 I Normanlo@umac.mo |

Thank you and look forward to seeing you in the Library!

Regards,
UM Library
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